
Tobacco-Free Campus 

Southwestern Community College is a Tobacco-Free
Campus
Southwestern Community College (SCC) is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for its
employees, students and visitors.  It is the intent of the SCC Board of Trustees to establish a tobacco-free
environment at all college locations. 
 
Effective May 9, 2012, use of tobacco products will not be allowed on any college property or in any college
facility; this includes all buildings, grounds, sidewalks, parking lots, vehicles, and streets within the campus
proper. SCC will display notices of its tobacco-free policy at all college locations.
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